
lisa bock <lisabock@verizon.net> 
 
Hello, 
 
I’m writing in support of ending once and for all dirty diesel in this state.  HB 2007 is on the right tract to 
do this.  I applaud your effort in creating this bill.  Thank you.  However, the deadline for all trucks to 
meet emissions standards should be moved up to 2023 as opposed to 2029.  It is the right step forward 
for the health of Oregonians and our environment!   We can no longer afford to wait another day to 
save our air, rivers and land from the deadly effects of climate change and industrial destruction.  We 
have taken for granted our land’s rich resources far too long and we must give back.  In addition, let us 
fully fund and support DEQ to it’s job in protecting the health of Oregonians and our environment.  
 
Please take the bold move and lead this effort for clean air and clean energy jobs in Oregon.  We can 
stand as equal partners with California and Washington in the fight against human induced climate 
change. 
 
Come on guys! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Bock, RN, MSN 
Legacy Health, Emanuel Hospital 
Portland, Oregon.  
 


